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Dallas Officers Compete in Big D Climb to Raise Money 

On Saturday, January 25, 2014, at 8:00 am, members of the Dallas Police 
Department will face off against the Dallas Fire Rescue in the 6th Annual Big D 
Climb. This event will be held at Fountain Place in Downtown Dallas. This stair 
climb raises money for the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. Chief David O. 
Brown is among 100 Dallas Police Officers who will take on the challenge of 
climbing 52 flights of stairs (1,040 steps total) for this cause.  
 
The Dallas Police Field Services Team, led by Deputy Chief Scott Walton, has 
dedicated their climb to the son of Senior Corporal Curtis Steger whose son was 
diagnosed with Hodgkin’s Lymphoma.  
 
For more information, please contact the Media Relations Unit at 214-671-4065. 
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